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Long-Term Monitoring  

 

A checklist of monitoring sites and a revised map were created in preparation for the start of the 

2016 water quality monitoring season. Sites have been added or moved to more strategically 

collect data from as many assessment units (reaches of rivers, streams, and ditches ï delineated 

by the MPCA for assessment purposes) as possible. The Minnesota Pollution Control Agency 

has split reaches so that channelized reaches can be assessed separately from natural reaches 

(particularly for the assessments of aquatic biology). Generally, monitoring sites are located near 

the pour points (downstream ends) of rivers, streams, and ditches. There are examples 

(Clearwater River) in which a reach was well represented by a monitoring site near the 

downstream end prior to a split, but an additional site may be needed after the split. The 

upstream reach may not have been as intensively monitored and may have insufficient data. 

Monitoring sites may be added to the newly split reaches that are lacking data.   

 

 



 

 

 


